
RFP #4821, Medical Supplies for EMS 

Questions and Answers 

June 22, 2018 

 

Anderson County received the following questions: 

- If you could kindly provide the bid tabulations and previous year’s usage for the previous 

award of the Medical Supplies for EMS Bid. 

- Also, if possible, please provide the item number and manufacturer of the previously 

awarded glove contract. 

- Lastly, if possible, would you please provide specs on the “OSHA approved” gowns on 

the EMS Medical Bid? 

 
Previously, the supplies were separated into 5 bids.  The tabulation sheets and list of 

subsequent contracts is now uploaded onto vendor registry. 

The spend for last fiscal year was approximately $225,000.00. 

The gowns need to be OSHA approved and certified for medical use for exposure control.  

 

 


